
Dear Galaxy Families, 
 
As federal and state officials implement increasingly restrictive measures in an 
effort to stem the spread of the COVID-19 pandemic, I believe that we have a 
social responsibility to exercise a strategy of containment to protect our Galaxy 
community. 
 
Although there have been no known cases reported to us at Galaxy and we have 
had the gym cleaned and sanitized on a daily basis we feel it is necessary to close 
for a week starting Monday, March 16th and reopen on Monday, March 23rd. This 
will include all recreation classes, team classes, birthday parties and private 
lessons. All recreational classes will be entitled to make up any missed classes.  
 
We recognize this is a challenging time, and we remain deeply committed to the 
safety of our customers, teams, and communities. We will continue to monitor the 
situation and decide if we need to extend the closure. 
 
Thank you for your understanding during this rapidly evolving and difficult time. 
Stay healthy! 
 
Sincerely, 
Galaxy Gymnastics 
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